
For further program information contact:
Robert Fraisse, Program Director | rdfraisse@hotmail.com
Trudy Arriaga, Program Director | trudyarriaga73@gmail.com

ACSA’s New Superintendents Seminar Series (NSSS) is the only professional development series 
that is specifically designed for the first and second year superintendent. The program provides first 
and second year superintendents with a cohort of new superintendent colleagues in a yearlong 
program of blended learning including three, two-day workshops as well as paced and focused virtual 
sessions to be calendared with input from our cohort in our orientation session.  NSSS allows new 
superintendents to tackle current issues in a confidential and supportive setting with the guidance of 
experienced, successful superintendents. If you are a new superintendent, NSSS is the cohort and 
professional development for you.

New Superintendents 
Seminar Series
Work with a Cohort of your Colleagues

ACSA TRAININGS 
& WORKSHOPS

Audience
This workshop is designed for first and second year superintendents

Practical topics will be included, such as:
n	Negotiations and labor relations - Setting the stage for success
n	Governance- Appreciating, respecting and developing a strong governance team culture
n	Commonalities of successful first year superintendents
n	Building a culture of equity, inclusion and success
n	First year pitfalls to avoid at all cost

Register Online: https://cvent.me/0K0BzD   

Registration: $1,900-ACSA Member | $2,900 Non-member 
(BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 1, 2021)

EARLYBIRD Registration: $1,500 (VALID UNTIL AUGUST 31, 2021)

Returning/Second Year: $899

2021-2022 Cohort Dates/Locations:
All sessions are scheduled to be in-person contingent upon any changes in CDC guidelines.

August 13, 2021, 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. 	 Virtual orientation and program overview
Session 1: September 10 – 11, 2021 	 ACSA Sacramento Office
Session 2:  November 19 – 20, 2021 	 ACSA Sacramento Office
Session 3:  January 25 – 26, 2022	 New Superintendents Pre-Conference Workshop  
	 at the Superintendents Symposium in Indian Wells, CA

Session 4:  March 4 – 5, 2022	 ACSA Sacramento Office

Session 5:  May 13 – 14, 2022  	 ACSA Sacramento Office


